
 

 

Date: March 28, 2023 

BSE Limited 
Floor 25, P J Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
India 
 
Scrip Code: 543529 

 

 

Subject:  Reply to the clarification sought by the stock exchange with reference to unsolicited 

messages in the securities of the company   

Dear Sir/Madam,  

With reference to your email dated March 27,2023 on above subject, we wish to inform you that we 

have been informing the Stock Exchanges of all the price sensitive information from time to time as per 

applicable provisions of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI LODR Regulations”) including uploading the same on the 

website of the Company.  The Company is compliant of all applicable regulations and laws. 

The Company came to know of "Unsolicited messages” through your above mail only and has no role in 

circulation of such messages by any unknown person/entities. 

Further, with this communication we would also like to inform all the investors that be cautious while 

dealing in the shares of the Company based on the unsolicited Messages received from any unknown 

sources / unauthorized person.  

Kindly take to the same on record and acknowledge the receipt.  

Thanking you. 

Yours sincerely, 

For Delhivery Limited 

 

 

Sunil Kumar Bansal 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
Membership No: F4810 

Place: Gurugram 
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